
IN THE PRESS

Childcare Director's Chair on Youtube:
"The Gender Pay Gap: Why It Matters and
What We Can Do About It"

PBN: "RI Employers Soon Must Provide
Salary Range For Open Positions Upon
Request"

PBN: "Caregiving Demands Still
Impacting RI Women's Opportunites in
Workforce"

We got an Award!
WFRI received the Rhode Island Paid Leave
Coalition Advocacy Achievement Award on
June 1st, 2023!

We helped to pass the Equality in Abortion Coverage Act (EACA).

We helped codify the Affordable Care Act's protections banning 
co-copays for birth control and ensuring coverage for 
pre-existing conditions.

We supported the efforts to secure $7M in the state's budget 
for preventing Pre-K classroom closures.

We passed a bill allowing pharmacists to prescribe birth control.

Because Of Your Support In 2023...  

SUPPORT OUR WORK AT: WWW.WFRI.COM

We Trained 431 Individuals
Through our facilitation of #IamRemarkable, Advocacy 101, our
Women Ready to Run For Office event, and salary negotiation
training, we helped individuals in our community learn self-
advocacy, how to advocate for others at the state level, and
pursue leadership positions in business and government.     

We Graduated 12 Women's Policy Institute Fellows... 

And Welcomed 18 More
And it's only halfway 
through the year!
We have accomplished so much in 2023 thanks to
YOU, our volunteers, donors, staff, sponsors, and
partners. That also includes moving to a new office at
222 Chestnut Street in Providence.

We are grateful for all of your support and we hope
that you continue to support us and our mission of
creating a more equitable Rhode Island for women
and girls. 


